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23rd September 2022 

 

 

Shoe box appeal 2022 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We have decided to take part in the shoebox appeal again this year, we feel that last year was a great 

success. Teams4u, the organisation responsible for collecting and distributing the shoeboxes will be 

sending shoeboxes to the areas of Ukraine where they have been working this year, as well as to those 

who have fled over the border into Romania and Moldova.  

Please see the list below for items you can send in for our shoe box collection. We would also welcome 

donations of shoeboxes that are in in good condition.  

 

You can, if you wish, still do your own shoes boxes at home. 

Please get in touch with us if you need a leaflet and labels.  

 

Hygiene items - Multi packs; Bars of soap 

              Face cloths 

               Combs/hair brushes 

              Hair accessories 

               Small toiletries 

  Tooth brushes 

Toothpaste 

 

Education items - Multi packs; Pencils/pens 

                               Erasers/pencil sharpener/Rulers 

      Notepads/exercise books  

    Colouring pencils, crayons 

    Pencil cases 

    Geometry sets 

    Small art/craft sets 

 

Toys - Multi packs; Bouncy balls, bottles of bubbles 

Small toys – cars, trains, dolls etc – no guns or military 

themed items 

Soft toys 

Balloons, Stickers, party bag favours. 

Puzzles 

Small Musical instruments 

 

 

Items can be unused, unwanted or second hand but must be in good condition. Sweets/chocolate need to 

have a good expiry date such as March next year.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr John Morgan 

Sweets –  

Multi packs; Haribo sweets 

         Maoam 

         Chocolate bars 

 

Practical items –  

Scarfs 

Hats  

Gloves  

*New Underwear 

*New Socks  

 

 

mailto:samail@hwbcymru.net

